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January 19, 1990

Roadside Theater
306 Madison Street
Whitesburg, KY 41858

Dear Angie, Ron, Tommy, and Ben,
I want to thank you for bringing your memorable performances
to our area. Everyone has sung your praises, you truly captivated

your audiences.

It was such a pleasure to meet and work with you all. I have
been doing local history tours and presentations for fifteen years

and appreciate my heritage. It is obvious you value yours too.
I feel it is very important for those of us who can, to preserve
the past. What a wonderful avenue you have to accomplish this
task!

My best regards to each of you.
Sincerely,
Marion F. VYenable, Coordinator
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